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Dear Sir or Madam,

As a private citizen, albeit one who has enjoyed the sight of Stonehenge over many years, I
think the proposed new dual carriageway would seriously threaten this world-renowned
archeological site. If approval is given, the detrimental effect on the site may well result in
Stonehenge losing its World Heritage Status.

I with milllions of others around the globe, not just in the UK, and not least among them
professional archeologists, beg you to turn down this proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Patricia Williamson




